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Media release 2019-2020 School Year

Dear Parents:

Throughout the year, we take photographs of the children at school functions and events.

Photographers may come in at different times to take pictures that we think might be of interest to local subscribers, or we have submitted photographs to go along with articles that promote our great school, either in-print or online. 

We ask you check the box for Media Release Acknowledgement on the backside of the Religious Ed 2019-2020 Registration Form.  

If you object to having your child/children’s picture taken for any reason, please indicate that instead of checking the box. The Acknowledgement must be signed as receipt for the other three electronic documents.  If there is any objection, it would be helpful to inform your child so that he or she will know not to be included in the photo.   

Thank you so much for your cooperation.

Sincerely,


Religious Education Office
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